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December 18, 2020 

 
Ms. Renee Thomas 
Adhesives Technology Corp. 
450 E Copans Rd 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 
 
Subject: Notification of Product Status 

 

 NP20-8709 CRACKBOND LR-321 
 By:  Adhesives Technology Corp. 

 
Dear Ms. Thomas: 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation evaluated the forenamed product and assigned a 
status of “Approved” to NP20-8709 CRACKBOND LR-321 (Epoxy Type 5) on the Department’s 
Approved Products List (APL). 
 
An approved status does not infer the product will be used in NCDOT projects or that the products 
will be actively promoted by the Department.  It will be your responsibility to market your product.  
If the product is changed for any reason, or is not performing effectively, the product status will be 
changed accordingly.  This letter does not satisfy material certification requirements for products 
specified in NCDOT’s Standard Specifications. 
 
Additionally, beginning in 2022, you must recertify your product on an annual basis by the 31st of 
January.  If a recertification is not received by January 31st, the product will be removed from the 
Department’s Approved Products List (APL).  Recertification Notices with detailed requirements 
will be sent out in December of each year.  If at any time, contact information has changed, you 
must inform this office. 
 
Please do not hesitate to inform us of any other products that may benefit the Department. If you 
have questions or comments, I may be reached at 919-707-6680 or via e-mail at: 
productevaluation@ncdot.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Snoke, PE 
Product Evaluation Program Engineer 
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